August 2022 Parish News.

Christmas Market Event November 2022.

Planning is underway for this year’s Christmas Market event at the end of November. This
will be the first time in three years that the event has taken place. The Parish Council intend
to make the event as successful as it has been in the past. If you would like to support the
planning of the Christmas market event for 2022, please contact the Parish Council clerk
culcheth.clerk@btinternet.com to register your interest.

Warrington Local Plan Examination.

Culcheth and Glazebury Parish Council in partnership with Croft Parish submitted a written
response to Warrington Borough Council’s proposed local plan earlier this year. The
comments made in this submission on the final draft plan will still be considered by the
inspector during the upcoming local plan examination. Clir C Benson will be participating in
the Warrington local plan examination.

Planning Concerns

The Parish Council is consulted on planning applications. If you have an opinion on an
application, please let the clerk or councillors know as soon as possible within the 21-day
consultation period.

HS2 Hybrid Bill

On the 6th June the Government announced its intention to remove the Golborne Link from
the High Speed Rail Bill 2022. The Government has stated that it is committed to exploring
alternatives that deliver similar benefits to the Golborne Link, within the £96bn envelope of
the Integrated Rail Plan. The Government intends to maintain safeguarding along the
Golborne Link while alternatives are considered. This means you will continue to have
access to the full range of HS2 property schemes that are currently available to you if you
own land and/or property along the area of the Golborne Link.

Defibrillators

The Parish Council has funded the purchase and organised the installation of a defibrillator
at the ESSO petrol station on Warrington Road in Culcheth. It is intended that the machine
will be operation from August 2022. It is planned that another defibrillator, funded by the

Parish Council, will be installed outside the Scout Hut in Glazebury, in the next few months.

Next Meeting of the Parish Council on Tuesday 13t September at the Culcheth Centre at
7:30pm.
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